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                                                                                                  7th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Class R’s school trip is on Monday 1stJuly.  We are going by coach, to Leeson House 

Field Centre in Langton Matravers, leaving after registration and back in time for 

the “bus children” to get home as usual.  The day is filled with exciting activities 

based around our teddy bears and led by a warden in a secure environment. 

 

Please can your child come to school with the following: 

 

 Disposable packed lunch (if you have ordered a hot meal a replacement packed 

lunch will be provided) 

 Enough drink for a day 

 Wearing non-uniform (long trousers are best as we will be in a wood and a 

field) 

 Sturdy shoes (trainers) or wellies if wet 

 Waterproof coat 

 Sunhat (if sunny)  

 Please apply long lasting sun cream before school 

 Rucksack or bag to put everything in 

 A teddy bear (or other soft toy) who likes the outdoors, with a name label 

 

This visit has been kindly subsidised by FOPS for which we are extremely grateful. 

We are therefore asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 to cover the 

remaining costs of the visit. No child will be excluded from undertaking the visit on 

the grounds of cost. However, if insufficient contributions are received the visit may 

be cancelled. 

 

Please give your consent and make your voluntary contribution of £7.50 via your 

schoolcomms account by Friday 28th June at the latest. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Natasha Flux 

Class Teacher 

 


